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To whom it may concern

Letter of Support
for the Project proposal

MEDiate

On behalf of Arborg Municipality, | would like to confirm our interest and commitment to support
the MEDiate project, responding to the Open Call HORIZON-CL3-2021-DRS-01-03 “Enhanced
assessment of disaster risks, adaptive capabilities and scenario building based on available
historical data and projections” within the European Commission Horizon Europe programme, if
the project will be successfully funded.

Since Arborg Municipality is operating in the field of disaster risk managment we are interested in
solutions and decision support framework that will be developed in MEDiate project.

We believe that MEDiate will make significant advancements to enhance local and regional
disaster risk management and improve the prediction of potential impact of mitigation and
adaptation risk management actions. Therefore, we are herewith offering our support in the
project’s activities making our best effort to provide input and advice, depending on our
competencies, capabilities and availability.

Yours sincerely,

Selfoss, Arborg, November 19

Gisli Halldor Halldérsson
Mayor of Arborg
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